

Somerset County Sheriff's Office

P.O. Box 3000 • Somerville, New Jersey 08876-1262 www.co.somerset.nj.us/sheriff

- ADMINISTRATIVE DIVISION -

Phone: 908-231-7140 Fax: 908-253-8949



Darrin J. Russo SHERIFF Joseph S. Lombardo, Jr.
UNDERSHERIFF

Paul Kaminsky UNDERSHERIFF

TO: Caesar DePaço

FROM: Sheriff Darrin J. Russo

DATE: 5/2/2025

Dear Caesar DePaço,

I am writing to extend my heartfelt congratulations on your selection to receive the Sheriff's Citizens Award. You are receiving the Sheriff's Citizens Award in recognition of your outstanding support and service to Law Enforcement-not only within our community but across the world. Your commitment to Public Safety and advocacy for those who serve is truly commendable.

This award ceremony will take place on September 16th,2025, at 5:30pm at the Historic Courthouse. We warmly invite you to bring your family, friends, and loved ones to celebrate this special occasion with you. Congratulations once again on this well-deserved recognition!

Respectfully,

Sheriff Darrin J. Russo